January 13, 2015

André Baugh, Chair

Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission
1900 SW Fourth Avenue, 7" floor

Portland, OR 97201

Dear Planning and Sustainability Commission Chair Baugh;

Re: Pembina Portland Propane Terminal Project (the “Project”)

Further to our presentation at the Planning and Sustainability Commission hearing today, we confirm

the following:

1. Pembina will purchase green energy 1o offset power used at the Project site.

2. Pembina will mitigate all local environmental impacts from the Project.

3. Pembina will prioritize local hiring and workforce diversity for the construction and operation of
the Project facilities.

4, Pembina will utilize unionized labour for the construction of the Project facilities.

5. Pembina will not seek government or other public funding or incentives for the Project.

Yours Truly,

Stuart V. Taylor Harold K. Andersen
Senior Vice Pfesident, NGL & Natural Gas Vice President, Legal & General Counsel
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~Vice Presidént, Marine Terminals

Pembina Marine Terminals Inc.
4000, 585 — 8™ Avenue S.W., Calgary, Alberta Canada T2P 1G1
Telephone: (403) 231-7500 Fax: (403) 237-0254



